
FRASER TOWNSHIP
NOTICE

A Public Accuracy Test of the optical scan voting 
equipment which will be used for the November 8, 2022 
General  Election will be held on Tuesday, October 25, 
2022 at 10:00 a.m. at the Fraser Township Hall, 1474 N. 
Mackinaw Rd., Linwood, MI  48634.  (989) 697-3820.

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine 
that the program and the computer being used to tabulate 
the results of the election counts the votes in the manner 
prescribed by law.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids 
or services should contact the Fraser Township Clerk by 
writing or calling the above listed address or telephone 
number. This should be done within a reasonable amount 
of time for services to be furnished.

Patricia Powers
Fraser Township Clerk


